m.ITES OF A MEETING OF THE SPS COMMITTEE HELD ON TUESDAY 18 JANUARY 2000
AT THE MILL SUTTON POYNTZ, MICHAEL PRESSLY IN THE CHAIR

APOLOGIES: Ron Birch, Don Brierley; 11 members present

HINUTES of the meeting of 23 November were read, approved and signed

Postcards: Chairman has received a note from Eve Noden-Wilkinson saying that she
been selling them @ 15p. AGREED that we should keep to the decision of 20p for all
.cards, chairman ‘will contact Eve to tell her.

,Ailan has the information on through traffic on the first day of

vill be produced in due course (NB on thls day, through traffic
e tatal)

Dorset Wildlife Trust for contribution to
. thruugh the Landfill Tax Credit Scheme. After discussion it was
5 ciety funt t and that we should not contribute.’

'tary had spukan to Mr Fletcher (WPBC) who said that
way" but he promised to look into the complaints. Secretary

of tha committes Iast week.
question about malntanace of

20 January confirmed
l‘hara h)r 7.15pm and |




PLANNING MATTERS: RM reported no new applications. The applicatioon by the PCC to put
a delivery area/turning area by the Mission Hall was passad by the Planning committee last
week. An application to amend the entrance to the building proposed for the site of the F J
Smith body works was also passed. Some concern about the future development in Sutton
Road next to Lansdown Villa. Chairman commented that we need to be vigilant and pro-
active about planning applications.

keep some of our social events, however, and it was agreed that the AGM, the summer
walk, the cream teas and a Christmas event should be maintained.

TREASURER'S REPORT: Opening balance £240.85. Income £392.05, expenditure £255.35.
Cash at bank £100.47, Cash in hand £36.23. Treasurer has paid for the millennium stone
from his own pocket and will reclaim from the savings account in dus course.

OTHER BUSINESS:

3 Tha Victorian Street Fayre, 25 June: We have been asked to run the Tombola again.
After discussion it was agreed that we should. ooy

2. Ron Birch had evidently suggested that we could donate a flag for the flagpole on
St Andrew's church tower. It was agreed that we should wait until we are asked officially:
KK suggested that three flags will be needed.

3. Chairman said that Jhe had received a phonacall from Philip Seal, asking his reaction
to a proposal that PS should purchase Greenhill Barton for his barns and house. He
probably wants to lose the “agricultural" restriction on his new house. No particular
comment made, except that he was reminded that Greenhill Barton is in West Dorset.

Chairman has 10 copies of the Village Survey in stock. Everyone is concerned
about the problem of dog-mess in the vilage. Chairman Will seek to obtain warning notices
from WPBC. Invitation to a meeting of the Waymouth Civic Society to discuss the Local

Plan Review came too late.
The date of the AGM was fixed for 6 April. Chairman reminded the committee that

he will be at the end of his chairmanship and it was agreed that look for "new blood" and
provide proposal forms for the AGM.

DATE QF NEXT MEETING: M;za Fabruary, at 3 Sutton Close if Don can accommodate
us.
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